
 

Mass Intentions 
 

Monday, July 1 
      7:30 AM Holy Trinity……………Kate & Phil Weaver  
    12:00 PM  St. Joseph………..……..Marian Dickas  
Tuesday, July 2 
     7:30 AM  Holy Trinity……………Collette Mazzone  
    12:00 PM  St. Joseph………………Vincent Schommer  
Wednesday, July 3 
      7:30 AM  Emmanuel……………..Virlee Payne 
    12:00 PM  St. Joseph………………Clara & Leroy Dieringer  
Thursday, July 4 
      7:30 AM  Emmanuel……………..Eleanor Braun 
    12:00 PM  St. Joseph………………Dan Dalton  
Friday, July 5 
      7:30 AM  Emmanuel……………..Intention of Robert Ostendorf  
    12:00 PM  St. Joseph………………Larry Schieltz 
   Saturday, July 6 
      7:30 AM  Emmanuel…………......All Unborn Children and Their  
                                                                Parents  
    12:00 PM  St. Joseph………………Michael Ruef  
      4:30 PM  St. Joseph…………..…...For our parishioners  
      5:15 PM  Emmanuel………………For our parishioners  
Sunday, July 7 
      8:30 AM  Holy Trinity……………For our parishioners  
    10:00 AM  St. Joseph………………Fr. Chris Coleman 
    10:30 AM  Emmanuel……………...John R. Payne  
    11:30 AM  Holy Trinity……………Wayne Sutton 
 
 

Next Week’s Readings:  
  

Is 66:10-14c; Ps 66:1-7, 16, 20; Gal 6:14-18; Lk 10:1-12, 17-20  
 
 
  

Confessions Schedule 
Emmanuel:      Saturday  4:00-5:00 PM,  Sunday:  10:00 AM 
Holy Trinity:   Sunday:  8:00 AM 
St. Joseph:       Monday-Saturday 11:30 AM;  Saturday:  4:00 PM  
 
 

Emmanuel Church 1837 St. Joseph Church 1847 Holy Trinity Church  1861 

 

 Emmanuel Church 
149 Franklin St. - 45402 

Office: 937-228-2013 
Web Site: www.emmanuelcatholic.com 

E-mail: parishoffice@emmanuelcatholic.com 
Deacon Rusty Baldwin 

Br. Matt Schaefer, C.PP.S. DRE & Bookkeeper 
Mary Beemsterboer, Secretary 

Dennis Pyles, Maintenance 
Michelle Carner, Music Director 

 

Holy Trinity Church 
272 Bainbridge St.  - 45402 

Office:  937-228-1223 
Web Site: www.holytrinitydayton.org 
E-mail: busmgr.holytrinity@gmail.com  

Deacon Michael Leo 
Judith L Trick, Business Manager 

Marina Dodaro, Secretary 
Lynda Middleton, DRE/Pastoral Associate 

Krista Schupbach, Music Director 
Shaughn Phillips, Region 7 Evangelization & 

Young Adult Ministry 
 

Saint Joseph Church 
411 East Second St. - 45402  

Office: 937-228-9272 
Web Site:  www.stjosephdayton.org 
E-mail: stjosephday@sbcglobal.net 
Rita Zimmerman, Business Manager 

Bill Baron, Maintenance  
Bradley Wilson, Music Director 

 
 

Miraculous Medal Novena with Adoration and  
Benediction at Emmanuel on Tuesdays 7:00 PM  
 

Anointing of the Sick the fir st weekend of the month. 
 

Respect Life Rosary 2nd Sunday of the month after  8:30 
Mass at Holy Trinity. 
 

To Register for any parish please contact the par ish office 
 

For Baptisms, Weddings or Ministry to the Homebound 
please contact your parish office. 

Downtown Dayton Catholic Parishes 
 June 30, 2019 

13th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
Pastor:  Fr. Angelo Anthony, C.PP.S. 

Parochial Vicar:  Fr. Matthew Keller, C.PP.S. 
In residence:  Fr. Ken Pleiman, C.PP.S. 

 Served by the Missionaries of the Precious Blood 
www.cpps-preciousblood.org  
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PASTOR’S PEN 
 
“Who am I?”  This question comes to mind as I reflect upon the 
scripture readings for the Solemnity of the Precious Blood. It is a 
question that takes us into the mystery of God’s creative love and our 
identity as human beings. “Who am I?” I am a person redeemed in 
the Blood of Christ!   
 
Earlier this month the members of the Anthony clan gathered for a 
family reunion. This year, several second cousins from my Grand-
mother’s side heard about our reunion and asked if they could join 
us. It was fun to meet these unknown members of the family and to 
learn about how the Anthony’s are connected to the Pulskamp family 
tree. This awareness helped me to see that our story is wrapped up in 
a much larger story of God’s providence.   
 
Coming to an awareness of our identity as a people redeemed in the 
Blood of Christ is critical to our development as children of God.  
Knowing that we belong together strengthens our identity and chal-
lenges us to live as a people redeemed in the Blood of Christ. 
 
As Christians, our family tree is rooted in the Blood of the Cross, the 
Tree of Life. Through scripture we can research our identity within 
God’s family tree from one generation to the next; our ancestors 
handing on to us what they received from the Lord. This relationship 
is expressed in the form of a covenant.   
 
When Moses approached the people of God with “all the words and 
ordinances of the Lord” they agreed to do all that the Lord had told 
them. (Ex 24) This agreement, this unconditional covenant was 
sealed with the blood of life offered in sacrifice.   
 
When Jesus gathered his disciples to share in the Passover meal he 
gave new meaning to this covenant of love by offering the cup of the 
covenant sealed in His own blood. Those united by the tree of the 
cross “have become near by the Blood of Christ.” As St. Paul says, 
“you are no longer strangers and sojourners” looking for an identity, 
you are “members of the household of God” with a heritage “built 
upon the foundation of the Apostles and prophets.” (Eph 2)  
 
When we claim our identity as a people redeemed in the Blood of 
Christ we are strengthened in the awareness of who we are and the 
life we share in the Precious Blood. Through the Blood of Christ, we 
are able to come close to God and one another. Through the Blood of 
Christ, we have the power to overcome evil. Through the blood of 
Christ, we are washed clean of sin. Through the Blood of Christ, the 
price of our salvation has been paid, once and for all. Through the 
Blood of Christ, we share in Christ’s victory over death. Through the 
Blood of Christ, we are spiritually alive. Through the Blood of 
Christ, we find peace.   
 
When we lose touch of our identity as a people redeemed in the 
blood of Christ we drift along the journey of life filled with worry, 
fear, doubt and selfishness. To help you maintain an awareness of 
your identity as a member of God’s holy family redeemed in the 
Blood of Christ I invite you to offer this prayer daily. Allow the 
words of this prayer to soak deeply into your heart and draw strength 
from the life and power of the Precious Blood.  
 

Morning Prayer in Honor of the Precious Blood 
 

We are all washed clean in the Blood of the Lamb, 
our sins forgiven, our hearts strengthened,  

our lives given purpose. Grant to me this day,  
O saving God, the power of the Precious Blood  
so that I might see the violence and disharmony  
around and within me. Move me to bring your  

life-giving love, your reconciling power to those who  
do not know you and cannot hear your voice in the events  
of their lives. May this day be one of praise and honor to  

the saving Blood of Jesus.   

 REGION ANNOUNCEMENTS  
 
Join Knights of Columbus, Dayton Council 500, on Fr iday, 
July 12 from 6-8PM for a steak dinner consisting of an 8 oz. 
New York Strip Steak, baked potato, salad, green beans, corn, 
desserts and coffee for $10 plus a donation of a can or food item 
for the STVDP Emmanuel Food Pantry. Dessert/pastry dona-
tions are greatly appreciated. Hamburger or hot dog plus the 
sides are available at $5 per child. The maximum price for a 
family is $25. Adult beverages will be available at regular pric-
es. 50/50 Raffle. RSVP your steak dinner and children orders to 
Larry Clark at 937-470-3594 or Dave Norckauer 937-671-3725 
(call or text) by Tuesday, July 9. 267 Bainbridge St., Dayton. 
 
Young Adult Activities this Week: 
With July 4th this week there WILL NOT be On the Lawn on 
Tuesday or Liturgy of the Happy Hour on Thursday. We WILL 
STILL have Gospel Prayer Sessions (GPS) on Monday evening 
at 8pm at Holy Trinity.  
 
Young Adults: Need Direction For Your Week?  
Come to Dayton Downtown Catholics Young Adult’s Gospel 
Prayer Sessions (GPS)! Pray with the Sunday gospel with other 
young adults every Monday at 8pm at Holy Trinity’s Rectory.  
Contact Shaughn at sphillips@daytondowntowncatholic.com.  
 
All teens (7th-12th grades) of the Region 7 par ishes are wel-
come to a Lake Party at Cowan Lake State Park on Sunday, July 
7th from 2-6pm for swimming, kayaking, volleyball, and more! 
Snacks and drinks will be provided, please pack a bagged lunch, 
a lawn chair, and your own towel. Modest swimwear is request-
ed – no bikinis, please! **As a reminder, all teens MUST have a 
diocesan medical release form on file in order to participate in 
our youth group events. Upcoming events include the following, 
Canoeing in August and Hike & Campfire in September. Please 
see the Signup Genius for ways in which you can volunteer to 
help make these summer youth events possible! For July's Lake 
Party we will definitely need help with purchasing of snacks & 
drinks and set-up of the tents, etc.   
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0C4FAEAC2AA6F49-
parent. For more information contact Sarah Park at Sa-
rahvpark6@gmail.com. 
 

Today is the Peter’s Pence Collection, a wor ldwide collection 
that supports the charitable works of Pope Francis. Funds from 
this collection help victims of war, oppression, and natural disas-
ters. Take this opportunity to join with Pope Francis and be a 
witness of charity to our suffering brothers and sisters. For more 
information visit www.usccb.org/peters-pence. 
 
Youth Elect Service retreat! Y.E.S. 
Teens who have completed 6th grade through graduating high 
school are invited to participate in this apostolic retreat helping 
seniors with ordinary chores around the house i.e., yard work, 
washing windows, spring cleaning etc. The retreat begins on 
Friday, July 26th to get acquainted, distribute work assignments 
and equipment and to pray. Saturday morning teams will be sent 
out after 7:30am Mass at Holy Trinity.  
 

If you are an elderly parishioner and need some help with 
chores around the house, our Region 7 teens would love to come 
and help you. Adults are needed to serve as crew leaders. Crew 
leaders can be college freshman through retiree age.  
 

To request help for your house project or to volunteer as a Youth 
Worker or Adult Crew Leader please contact Lynda Middleton 
at 937-228-1223 or lyndamiddleton9@gmail.com or Fr. Matt at 
mattkeller1988@gmail.com.  
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  REGION ANNOUNCEMENTS continued...   
 
July Marriage Uncorked!   
Dare to Date! The Marriage Ministry of Region 7 parishes invites 
you and your spouse (or fiancé) to attend Couples' Canoeing on 
July 20th at 2pm. We will meet at River's Edge Outfitters at 3928 
US RT 42, Waynesville. Reserve your canoe! Visit http://
www.riversedgeoutfitters.com to book your canoe or tandem kayak 
on the "Blue Jacket's Best" to ensure equipment reservation for the 
3pm trip. The price is $45 per couple. Come enjoy the great 
outdoors while you float down the Little Miami with your spouse! 
We hope to see you there!! No food or wine is provided at this 
event. Babysitting is not available for this event. Please email Anna 
Earl at anna.earl7@gmail.com with any questions. 
 
 

 
 
 

Prayer List                                                            
Daniel Branch                Thomas Ledinsky        Eric Rosenthal    
Bernard Chachula           Peggy McCarley         Randy Rosenthal    
Michael Dalessio            Mike McDonald          Molly Schneider 
Rick Emerick                  Wayne Meny               Sylvia Stoner 
Annette & John Fohl      Patricia Mudd              Jan Timerding     
Helen & Gene                 Barbara Penno             Annie Troutman   
George Hendrix            Mike Riahle       Evelyn Varmuza 
Andy Kleinhenz             Tony Rocco 
 
The Parish Office will be on limited office hours from June 
28th through July 3rd and closed from July 4th through July 8th 
due to vacations. In case of emergency call 228-1223. 
 
Thank you to all the Vacation Bible School Volunteers who 
helped to make the week successful for the children. Your time and 
talents are greatly appreciated! 
 
Bible Study…Bishop Robert Barron teaches Catholics to re-
examine our Faith in Catholicism. The 10-session program explains 
not only what Catholics believe and why, but also displays in 
breathtaking, visual detail the richness of the Church's global 
culture. Join us to study Catholicism at Emmanuel Education 
Center beginning in September. See flyers with the schedule in 
back of church to register. A real Bargain of fellowship and 
growing in the Faith for only $25!!! 
 
Biking for Babies - July 8th at Emmanuel Par ish. Biking for  
Babies is a pro-life nonprofit group aiming to rebuild the culture of 
life by forming pro-life missionaries to raise support and awareness 
for pregnancy resource centers. Five cyclists and 2 support crew 
missionaries will visit our parish Monday, July 8th at 5:00 PM as 
part of their ride from Columbus to St. Louis. Please join us for a 
meal and a talk about this pro-life ministry. RSVP the parish office 
(228-2013) by July 5th. 

  

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Do You Have Your Tickets For The Commodores? The 
Commodores, along with “Touch” will be performing at Fraze 
Pavilion for the Faith and Hope Concert benefitting Holy Trinity 
Parish on Wednesday, July 17. Tickets are available at the Fraze 
Fanfare Store at Town and Country or www.fraze.com or 
www.etix.com. 
 
Congratulations to our Newly Elected Par ish Pastoral Council 
President – Keelie Gustin and our newly elected 
Vice President – Lynn Wilmes. A big thank you to our newly elected 
alternates to Council – Jean DeBrosse, Communications, Sharon 
Becker- Health Ministries and Heather Buschur –Education. We are 
very grateful for Larry Harris who retired from the Finance 
Commission after serving a two year term. His work and dedication 
to the Faith and Hope Concerts for the benefit of Holy Trinity Parish 
has been invaluable.  
 
We are looking for an energetic individual who has some time to 
volunteer, that would be willing to take the aluminum cans to the 
recycling center about once a month. Call Judi and let her know if 
that individual could be YOU? 
 
We are also interested in having two Members at Large join our 
parish council. If you would like to represent the voice of 
parishioners at our Council meetings from either the 8:30 or 11:30 
Mass, we need YOU! Please call Judi at 228-1223. 
 
Our Parish Pastoral Council is shor t one alternate to represent 
the Liturgy Commission at the meetings when Larry Clark is not 
available to be present. This person would also be expected to attend 
the Liturgy Commission meetings which meet every other month for 
about an hour to plan Liturgical events. If this is something that 
would be of interest you, please call Larry Clark (470-3594) to talk 
about it. 
 
Have You Registered In The Parish? If you attend Mass at Holy 
Trinity but have not registered as a parishioner, it’s an easy and 
painless thing to do. Pick up a form from the bookcase in the back of 
church or call the parish office. Welcome to our newly registered 
parishioner – Sharlo Bayless – we are very happy to have you join 
our parish family.  
 
YES – Please say “Yes” to “Youth Elect Service” a project helping 
others involving our young people. We need youth who will help with 
the jobs requested by the elderly or homebound, adults (must be 
Virtus trained) who will chaperon the youth. The event will take place 
on Friday evening, July 26 and the real work in the homes/yards 
begins on Saturday July 27. If you can volunteer to help, please do. 
Call Lynda – 228-1223. The deadline to register is July 4. If we get 
25 youth to say “yes” to YES, Father Matt is treating everyone to ice 
cream on Friday evening after the meal. 
 
It’s that time of year!  There will be an organizational meeting to 
discuss ideas for Holy Trinity’s Old Fashioned Holiday Bazaar on 
Tuesday, July 9 at 6:-00 in the Parish Office. All are welcome! 
 
The Parish Office will be closed on Thursday, July 4 to allow our  
employees to celebrate Independence Day with their families. 
 
Please Note: The new email address for  the par ish is  
Busmgr.holytrinity@gmail.com. 

EMMANUEL CHURCH 

HOLY TRINITY CHURCH 

Generous Contributions for June 23, 2019 
 

Weekend Offertory:               Budget  Collection 
                                             $7,980.00            $4,629.00 
St. Vincent DePaul                                          $   462.90 
TYD excess or (deficit):                                 ($6,967.00) 
 

Many thanks for the generous spirit of our parishioners.  
Frs. Angelo and Matt 

Generous Contributions for June 23, 2019 
 

Weekend Offertory:                     Budget         Collection 
                                                  $6,400.00              $5,686.18 
YTD excess or (deficit):                                        ($7,811.80) 
 

Many thanks for the generous spirit of our parishioners.  
Frs. Angelo and Matt 

 

From the Joyful Noiseletter: 
 

Seen on a church sign: "He is divine. We are dibranches."  
                                   

                                                                                        ‒ via Rev. Dr. Karl R. Kraft Dover, DE 
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Free Catholic information booth at Montgomery County fair:  
will be hosted by the Legion of Mary, July 8-14, 2019, in the  
air-conditioned Main Event Center, open 10 a.m. to 10 p.m., at the  
4-H Fairgrounds, 645 Infirmary Road. Free literature, rosaries, 
medals, etc. Regular Fair admission applies. For more Fair info: 
http://www.montcofair.com/#fair. About the Legion of Mary, call or 
text Ennis and Gloria Dodd (937) 999-1263. 
 

Interested in expanding your understanding of our Catholic 
faith? Discerning a call to deeper  service, perhaps even the 
diaconate? Find out more about Archdiocesan Lay Ministry 
Formation through the Athenaeum of Ohio’s Lay Pastoral Ministry 
Program. Check out athenaeum.edu or call 513-231-1200 for 
information or to set up an interview. We offer graduate and  
non-degree options at the main campus in Mt. Washington, and at  
St. Christopher in Vandalia we offer non-degree certificate classes.   
Weeknight and Saturday classes and flexible formation components 
allow you to fit the program into a busy adult schedule.  
 

Elizabeth’s New Life Center is seeking RN’s who are looking for a 
challenge and an opportunity to be trained in Limited Obstetrical 
Ultrasound. Please visit elizabethnewlife.org and click on “Careers”. 
Or send resume & cover letter to employment@elizabethnewlife.org. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

In the pilgrimage of this life, hidden with Christ in God and free from 
enslavement to wealth, they aspire to those riches which remain forever 
and generously dedicate themselves wholly to the advancement of the 
kingdom of God and to the reform and improvement of the temporal 
order in a Christian spirit. Among the trials of this life they find strength 
in hope, convinced that "the sufferings of the present time are not worthy 
to be compared with the glory to come that will be revealed in us"  
(Rom. 8:18).  Apostolicam actuositatem, 4 

 

 
  

Join us for Coffee and donuts, July 14th in school cafeter ia.  
 
Parish offices will be closed on July 4th. Happy Independence 
Day! 
  

 
 

  Demeter IT, LLC     Adam Demeter, Parishioner 
                 

Computer/Laptop fixes and installs, Virus removal                              
Smart Home Device set-up       

 937-902-0476   
       myitguy@demeter-it.com            demeter-it.com 

 
STEFAN NEUMEISTER 
CELL 937-608-1481 

 
   The Enterprise Roofing & 

Sheet Metal Co. 
   1021-25 Irving Avenue, Dayton, Ohio 45419 

 

   Phone 937-298-8664   Fax 937-298-4516 
    sneumeister@enterpriserfg.com 

 

COMMERCIAL—INDUSTRIAL—RESIDENTIAL 

 

 
 
  

 

Jeff Henehan 
 

293-9693 

Please keep the following people in your prayers.  
Call the rectory if  you would like to be added to the prayer list.   

 

Lucille Berning              Christine Durr           Janet Rudy-Gerrard  
Katie Blauser                 Stephanie Ludwig     Katharine Smolik      
Shannon Boyd               Vanessa Padgett        Karen Thomas               
Mooneen Caulfield        Victors Polovskis      Sharon Wenzel            
Michael Culp                 Tony Riggs  

   Pray for the Men and Women Serving in the Military           

Rebekka Anders                 Morgan Konsdorf     David Musgrove 
Michael Borgert                 Cody Landers            Anthony Pelfrey 
John Carner                        Greg Marcus             Jessica Pruitt 
Kelli Anne Cartuyvelles    Alex McGarvey         Susan Varmuza   
Gary Eilers                         Zachary McIntyre     Justin Williams   
Charles Eubanks                Matthew Melvin         

Area Activities  

Generous Contributions for June 23, 2019 
 

Weekend Offertory:                     Collection 
                                                     $6,588.00 
Charity:                                        $   424.00 
 

Many thanks for the generous spirit of our parishioners.  
Frs. Angelo and Matt 

 ST. JOSEPH CHURCH 

 

  Attorney Diane Kappeler  DePascale 
  OSBA bd certified Specialist in Family Law 
  120 W. 2nd St. – Suite 1406, Dayton, OH 
  Settlement Negotiations, Trial &/or Appeal 
  (937) 223–0966 www.DePascaleLaw.com 

 
 

Bainbridge Hall (Affordable Excellence) 
267 Bainbridge St., Dayton, OH 45402-2208 

Banquets, Receptions, Business Meetings 
(937) 224-8566  www.bainbridgehall.org 

 

R. JASON HOWARD,  

ATTORNEY aT LAW 

 

WILLS, TRUSTS, ESTATES, PRoBATE, 

REAL ESTATE, & SMALL BUSINESS 

Claypool Building, Suite 304 
4130 Linden Avenue 
Dayton, Ohio 45432-3033 
Phone: 937-262-7600 
Email: rjhoward@howardlawoffices.com 

Parishioner 

From the Joyful Noiseletter 
 

America is never wholly herself unless she is engaged  
in high moral principle. We as a people have such  
a purpose today. It is to make kinder the face of the  

nation and gentler the face of the world. 
                                       ‒ President George H. W. Bush 
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